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Above (Left to right): Jo Jo Brown '23, Gannon McCorkle  '24, Shayne Miller '22, and Tobi Adedera '22      

Check out DBSAA's New
Website! 



DBSAA is proud to announce our new
website! Now students and alumni can
stay up to date on everything regarding
the organization. You can find links to

upcoming events, the alumni directory,
and other campus resources on the site.
You can also find information about our

executive committee and advisory board.
The creation of this website will help
support Black student-athletes and

improve our relationship with you, the
alumni.  Link to the website.  



As always, please join our alumni
directory so that you can provide

professional and personal guidance to
our Black student-athletes. Join the

alumni directory HERE.  

Upcoming Events



January 17 



With Dartmouth limiting fan attendance  at
home events, we have had to adjust our

MLK day festivities. Please be on the
lookout for a video from Dartmouth

athletics and the DBSAA on our
commitment to tackle issues involving

social justice.



February 6



The DBSAA will host a Black Legacy Month
Field Day in collaboration with the Centers

Forum, Dartmouth Athletics, and OPAL.
The purpose of this event is to provide a
space that allows Black students, faculty,

and staff  to get to know one another
outside of the classroom and de-stress.
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https://sites.dartmouth.edu/dbsaa/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeYHST7apUQ8Is6k4I7fFH2z4sQfOX4X4UNPYI5UkP-4E5ZWw/viewform

